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Hi everyone,

I cannot wait to see everyone in person in October and give you all hugs. Until then, I

will wave from the screen.

Just a reminder that the Website is up for renewal in April 2025. This was paid for 3

years in advance which is why we haven’t seen a cost for this in the previous two years.

Second, thank you to everyone who has sent a district flier for events happening in your

area. Please remember to send these to the web@iiowa-al-anon.org.

The Electronic Groups have been updated. I believe I have finally removed ALL of the

Covid-19 information from the website. As information continues to come in I will

continue to update the website.

Yours in Service,

Jamie O
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